
Saint Teresa School 

March 31, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

• Friday, March 31 
o Enrollment through FACTS should be completed. 

• Saturday, April 1 
o New England CYO Basketball Tournament 5th & 6th Grade Boys Parish Team 

• 1:45pm vs Saint Vincent (South Boston) @ Mount Saint Charles 

• If STS wins, they will move onto the Championship Game (same day) 

• 4:15 pm at LaSalle Academy, Court 1 

• Monday, April 3- Wednesday, April 5 

o Second grade bake sale 

• Tuesday, April 4 
o Spumoni’s 8th grade fundraiser dinner (flyer below- must present flyer) 

• Friday, April 7 
o No School- Good Friday 

• Monday, April 10 – Friday, April 14 
o April Vacation! 

• Saturday, May 6 
o Sweetheart Dance 

• Thursday, June 15 
o Order your uniforms for next school year to receive 20% off! 

 

Principal Update 

Dear Parents, 
 
What a wonderful week this has been. We spent the first part of the week with NEASC. It was a great visit - they 
loved meeting the students and visiting classes - A special thank you to everyone who helped make this visit 
successful.  
 
Now that NEASC has been completed we are now looking forward to planning end of year activities for our 
students and we are looking forward to planning for our SMILES Summer Camp.  
 
A survey was sent out earlier this week concerning the SMILES Camp - please take a few minutes to complete the 
survey. If there is interest from our parents, we are planning to offer camp for a full day (until 2:00) and offer 
aftercare until 4:00. We need your input to know whether we should proceed to a full day. 



The Parent Council hosted a wonderful Cowboy Bowling Event last Sunday - more than 60 were in attendance and 
everyone had a great time! If anyone has any pictures from the event, we would love to have them for the 
yearbook and Facebook. 
 
The Parent Council is now working on the Sweetheart Dance - "An Enchanting Evening". Our young ladies may 
invite the adult of their choice to this dance to be held on Saturday May 6 at the Boundary. We hope you can 
attend. Fliers and sign-ups are going home today. Also in the works is a school carnival to be held in June.  
 
Just a friendly reminder to complete the re-enrollment on FACTS for next school year. If you need any assistance 

please email me at sdandurand@stteresapawtucket.org or call the school at 401-726-1414. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend. 
 
Sue Mansfield 
Principal 

Good Luck to our 5th & 6th Grade 

Parish Basketball Team! 

 
We would like to wish our 5th & 6th Grade Boys Parish Basketball Team the best of luck at 

the New England CYO Basketball Tournament on Saturday, April 1. They will be playing at 

1:45pm at Mount Saint Charles against Saint Vincent from South Boston. 

If Saint Teresa wins, they will move on to the Championship game the same day at LaSalle 

Academy at 4:15pm. 

We are so proud of this team and all their hard work! Be sure to cheer them on this 

Saturday! Good luck boys! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sdandurand@stteresapawtucket.org


Spumoni’s 8th Grade Fundraiser 

 

Donnelly’s Uniforms 

Although it may seem far away, we want to invite families to start ordering their school uniforms through Donnelly’s 

before June 15th to take advantage of their 20% early bird discount! 

 



Sweetheart Dance 

 

Second Grade Bake Sale 

 

Second grade is hosting a bake sale on Monday 4/3 until Wednesday 4/5 to help with the cost of an educational 
program called Project Chick. First and second graders will learn all about the life cycle of chickens through a two-part 
program. The first part of the program is egg day which consists of a presentation by Casey Farm and the setup of the 
incubator. The second part is a field trip to Casey farm to return the hatched chicks, learn more about their habitat 
and other fun things around the farm. We look forward to your support and thank you in advance!! 



 

APRIL Lunch Menu 

Please note that going forward, only hamburgers are available. There is no more cheeseburger option!  
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